June 3, 2022

Subject: Supply Disruption Impacting LOCTITE® AERO Products: Epoxy Resin

Dear Valued Customer:

Our adhesives supply chain has experienced extraordinary pressure for some time due to the global raw
materials shortage. This has affected the ability of Henkel Corporation (“Henkel”) to procure an epoxy resin
raw material used in the production of LOCTITE® EA 460. Based on information received to date from our
raw material manufacturer, we are unable to predict how long this disruption might last.

We are reviewing our ability to fill existing orders for this product and will need additional time to confirm
new orders. As a result, you may experience a delay in your deliveries.

We are in close contact with our supplier and using all commercially reasonable means to leverage our
global supply chain to address this situation and support our customers.

Please contact your local sales representative to discuss the status of current and future orders.
Henkel appreciates your patience and understanding during this challenging period.

Sincerely,
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George Thomas
VP Regional SBU Head of Industrials Americas
Henkel Corporation
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